
 

 

 

PASSPORT TO PROM 2016 

Weston Favell Academy will be hosting a special event to celebrate the end of 

the school year. Your Passport to Prom will recognise and reward the 

achievements and efforts that you make during this special year at Weston 

Favell Academy.  It is important to stress that attendance at the Prom is a reward 

for our students.  

You will be given a ‘Passport to Prom’ which you will need to complete and get 

signed by relevant members of staff before purchasing a ticket.  

The ‘Passport to Prom’ will start running from Monday 11th January 2016 and 

you will need to meet certain criteria for both Term 3 and Term 4. 

To succeed in this, you will need to meet the following criteria: 

 Have 95% or above attendance for each term.  (A valid medical reason for 

poor attendance will be considered by the Senior Leadership Team).  

 Attend at least 20 intervention sessions, per term, which are held after 

school, at lunch time and during the half term breaks.  Teachers / 

Learning Mentors must stamp your Passport to confirm your attendance.  

 Have no more than 1 isolation per term. (This will be at the KS4 Director’s 

discretion). 
 

 No fixed term exclusions. 
 

 No more than 15 comments in your planner per term. 
 

 No more than 3 ‘unsatisfactory’ ATL (Attitude to Learning) in the Full 

Report in term 3 and the Progress Check in term 4. 

 

The Prom is on the 7
th

 July 2016 at The Guildhall, 

Northampton and tickets can be purchased from the 

Student Finance Reception when your Passport has been 

completed. Details and cost will be confirmed closer to the 

time. 
 

THE FIRST 50 COMPLETED PASSPORTS TO PROM WILL BE ENTERED 
INTO A DRAW FOR A FREE TICKET! 


